
Subject: FW: 24 alcohol license ref 1043532 
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: 06 July 2012 12:42 
To: Rudman, Grace 
Subject: 24 alcohol license ref 1043532 
 
Dear Ms. Rudman 
 
I am writing to advise of my objection to a food shop on Park Parade (near Harrisons estate 
agents), Harlesden, obtaining a 24 hour alcohol license. 
I believe this will be disturbing to the local residences in the area with increased anti-social 
behaviour throughout the night, more noise and probably litter. 
I live on Rucklidge avenue and the state of the pavements in terms of litter is already 
disgusting. 
 
I would like to formally lodge my objection to this license being granted. 
 
My address is as follows: 
Rucklidge Avenue 
 
I would appreciate that you treat my personal details including my address as confidential 
and do not pass them to the applicant of the license or any further third party. 
 
I understand Cllr Hector is supporting this objection too 
 
Thank you  
Yours sincerely 
 


